January 22, 2018

The Knox Redevelopment Commission met at the office of the Mayor on January 22, 2018 @ 6pm CST.

Members present: Mayor Estok

Jeff Berg

Marcia Hayes Marsha Boggs

Meeting called to order by President, Marcia Hayes.

Minutes of the meeting held on December 11, 2018 were reviewed and approved, motion to approve by Marsha Boggs, 2nd by Jeff Berg.

Election of Officers: Marsha Boggs suggested that all officers remain the same – Marcia Hayes, President/Jeff Berg, Vice President/Marsha Boggs, Secretary. Jeff Berg made motion and Marcia Hayes seconded motion.

Oath of office administered by Mayor Estok

General Discussion: Pilot Project Building

Hemphill's "1056 Brewing Company" is not interested in a building on Main Street.

Mayor Estok has talked with Ron Gifford of Starke County Development to secure an occupant.

Mayor Estok to schedule a time to look at the building of Lovins on Main Street.

Mayor Estok is looking into purchasing the house and acreage on Highway 35 North to extend the Town Park- obtaining appraisals.

Mural on Lake Street – looking for grant and artist

President, Marcia Hayes called for adjournment of meeting, Marsha Boggs motioned with Jeff Berg seconding.